
Superheroes Summer 2024  

Superheroes have continued to build on their fantastic start to the year and we are very 

proud of the progress our Superheroes are making. There are still eight Superheroes 

supported by five staff and the children have built lovely relationships with all of the 

adults who support them.  

Communication and Language/Literacy 

We have continued to develop our early literacy skills through 1:1 reading, rhyme time 

and mark making opportunities. The children enjoy exploring a range of media to mark 

make including stamps, sand, chalk and paint. We continue to use ‘Singing Hands’ to 

support our Makaton and communication skills with familiar rhymes such as ‘Twinkle, 

Twinkle Little Star’ and ‘Aunt Polly had a Dolly’ alongside new songs linked to our topics 

such as ‘Five Little Firemen’.   

 

   

   
Maths 

In Maths, we have covered a range of topics including number, shapes and measurement. 

We have enjoyed sorting shapes and discovering patterns in the world around us 

particularly the chance to incorporate Maths through a thematic and topical approach to 

link with our communication and language.  
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Physical Development and Forest 

We have focused on fundamental ball skills in addition to the transition from our 

classroom to the main hall for some lessons. The children have been developing their 

ball skills including catching and throwing. In the Forest, the children have been 

exploring the natural world whilst developing resilience and independence skills.  
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Understanding the World/Expressive Arts and Design 

Since our last report, we have enjoyed two new topics of ‘Life on the Farm’ and ‘People 

Who Help Us’ which we have all enjoyed immensely!  Each of our little Superheroes 

continue to make fantastic progress and each day brings a new small step on their 

learning journey. The children have also had the opportunity to take part in ‘World of 

Work’ weeks where we had visits from Police Officers, Firefighters, Farmers and many 

more! 

 

   

   

   

   

 


